From: Reagan, Kelly W.

Sent: Wednesday, April 23, 2014 10:17 AM
To: AshBrook, Susan E

Cc: King, John W.; Burns, William A.
Subject: FW: Idle Data

Thank you Susan ~ we have reviewed the data and approve the purchase of the Hybrid option instead of
CNG.
Thanks for being patient with us in our endeavor to “green” our fleets.

Kelly W Reagan

Fleet Administrator
4211 Groves RD
Columbus, OH 43232
Office: 614-645-6254
Cell: 614-554-2190



